
  
 
 
 
 

Arroyo Grande United Methodist Children’s Center 
is hosting a 

 
 

. 

Helpful Hints: 

• Completely the pre-sell form  

• Collect money from your supporters when they order.   

• Make checks payable to AGUMCC.  

We look forward to your support.  If you have any question see call 481-2223 or 

email agumcc@sbcglobal.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maddy Quaglino, Director of AGUMCC 

Winter Fundraiser 

Dear Families and Friends: 

We are excited to begin our See’s Candies fundraiser! Our goal is to 
raise $1,500 for the AGUMCC Staff training and development fund.  
Professional development of our staff is how we can continue to 
provide the best of care to the children in our program.  
 Since it is the children who will benefit from this fundraiser, we would 
greatly appreciate everyone's participation. You can help us reach our 
goal by taking orders from friends, relatives, neighbors and co-workers. 
Famous for American-made deliciousness with no added preservatives, 
See's Candy is easy to sell.  Also, people love the candy. 

Important dates: 

• Friday, November 3, 2017 - Fundraiser starts. 

• Friday, December 1, 2017 - All orders and money must be turned in. 

• Thurs. Dec. 14 & Fri. Dec. 15 - Candy will be available for Pick Up  

• Verify order quantities and money collected. 

• Put money in the collection envelope. 

• Be sure to thank your supporters. 








